Courtesy Call with Prime Minister Hon. Dr. Terrance Michael DREW, Prime Minister in St.Kitts and Nevis



L-R: H.E. Mr. Yusuke MIYASAKA, Ambassador of Japan, and Hon. Dr. Terrance Michael Drew, Prime Minister of St. Kitts and Nevis.



L-R: H.E. Mr. Yusuke MIYASAKA, Ambassador of Japan, and Hon. Dr. Terrance Michael Drew, Prime Minister of St. Kitts and Nevis.

On August 14, 2025, Ambassador
MIYASAKA paid a courtesy call on the
Hon. Dr. Terrance Michael Drew, Prime
Minister of St. Kitts and Nevis.
During the meeting, Ambassador
MIYASAKA expressed his appreciation
for the Government of St. Kitts and
Nevis' strong support and exceptional
participation in Expo 2025 in Osaka,
Japan. They also discussed ways to
further strengthen bilateral
cooperation, particularly in key areas
such as healthcare and disaster risk
management, through training and
capacity-building initiatives.

Also in attendance were Ms.

Naeemah HAZELLE, Permanent
Secretary – Prime Minister's Office,
Mrs. Natasha BURT, Senior Foreign
Service Officer, Head of Bilateral,
Training & Scholarship Division,
Mr. Shitau MIURA, First Secretary
and Ms. Shebree BROOMES,
Secretary to the Ambassador.